
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Essex County Recreation & Open Space Trust Fund Advisory Board will conduct a virtual meeting on 
Thursday, January 23. 2025, at 3 pm. 
 
Although the agenda is subject to change, the Advisory Board will be discussing and taking action on Ivy 
Hill Park Perimeter Fence Improvements. 
 
Members of the public who wish to comment should email their comments/questions to 
jzaitz@parks.essexcountynj.org no later than Wednesday, January 22, 2025 at 3 p.m.  These 
comments/questions will be read during the January 23, 2025, meeting.  Please provide your name and 
mailing address so that the Advisory Board can respond in writing to questions you may have.  Written 
responses can take up to three weeks from the date of the meeting. 
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